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That’s right, we here at Inside Grower have partnered with the folks at Indoor Ag-Con to present a brand new 

slate of awards at the upcoming Indoor Ag-Con show at the Westgate Las Vegas March 11-12, 2025.

The awards, called the CEAs, or 

Cultivating Excellence Awards, 

came out of a need and desire to 

recognize the ground-breaking 

growing operations in our 

industry that are innovative and 

sustainable. To that end, there 

are two grower-focused awards, 

the Operational Excellence 

Award and Good Stewardship 

Award. There is also a third 

industry award—the Product Innovation Award—to honor those new products that address the evolving needs 

of growers.

Find out more details at the CEAs website and make sure you fill out your nomination form by Friday, 

December 13 to be considered. Our judging panel will choose three finalists for the Operational Excellence 

Award and three finalists for the Good Stewardship Award. Each of the finalist companies will receive 1 All-

Access pass to Indoor Ag-Con, and will be recognized at a luncheon gala the first day of the show, where we 

will announce the winners.

Questions about the awards and/or the nomination forms? Please email Jennifer Polanz 

at jpolanz@ballpublishing.com.

A very special thank you to our sponsor:


